
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Letter

In terms of section 35(4) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999)

Attention: Mr Eric Ndivhuho Mathoho
Vhufahashu Heritage Consultancy CC
45 Voortrekker St
Polokwane
0700

Proposed excavation of a Iron Age stone wall enclosures with possible graves damaged during the
construction of a Eskom 132kV power line from Der Brochen to Steenberg and the proposed
Booysendal substations, Mpumalanga.

Dear Mr Mathoho,

the APMHOB permit committee received your permit application for a rescue excavation of a stone wall
enclosure damaged during the establishment of a power line on Farm Schaapkraal 42JT. The application also
included test excavation of heap mounds which may be burials. 

Decision:

Permit committee has agreed with your proposal and your permit is attached. 

We wish you every success with this project.

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully

________________________________________ 
Mariagrazia Galimberti
Heritage Officer: Archaeology
South African Heritage Resources Agency

________________________________________ 
Colette Scheermeyer
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SAHRA Head Archaeologist
South African Heritage Resources Agency

ADMIN:
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